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On the last day of the half-term, Friday 24 May, students are invited to come to school 
wearing their own clothes in exchange for a £1 donation. This is to raise funds to 
support the two charities who give so much time to work with our young people on 
improving their mental and emotional well-being - Be Me and Sparkfish. 
 
Please be aware that the donation of £1 is COMPULSORY for the privilege of wearing 
own-clothes. If your young person chooses not to make that donation, they should come 
to school wearing their uniform that day. 
 
We hope you'll agree that this is a great opportunity to support a good cause. 
 
In the event that a student arrives in own-clothes without £1 to donate, we will be 
asking parents to facilitate their return home to get changed into their uniforms. 
 
Note that 11s who are sitting their French GCSE exam that morning WILL NEED TO BE 
IN UNIFORM, but can change, or "relax" their uniform, once they come out of that exam. 
 
Best wishes 
 
The Carrington Team 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.carringtonschool.org/support/emotional-support/

